Embassy of the United States of America

Pristina, Kosovo

OIf93-206 - 01] 25 February 11, 2025

Ijéar Madam President:

| have the honor to transmit to you the enclosed letter from the President
of the United States of America, Donald J. Trump, on the occasion of the
anniversary of Kosovo’s declaration of independence. The White House does not
plan to release the text of the message but has no objection if you wish to do so.
No signed original will follow.

Please accept the assurances of my highest esteem.

Sincerely,

Anu Prattipati
Chargé d’affaires a.i.

Enclosure: Letter from President Donald J. Trump.

Her Excellency
Vjosa Osmani Sadriu
President
Republic of Kosovo



Dear Madam President,

On behalf of the people of the United States, please accept my warmest
congratulations to you and the Kosovan people as you celebrate Independence
Day. Kosovo's journey as a sovereign nation has been marked by resilience and
determination.

The United States fully supports Kosovo and its commitment to building a
democratic society where all its citizens can live and thrive together. The ties
between our people are strong and we look forward to expanding those links,
including through increased investment opportunities, to bring greater prosperity
to both our nations. The United States will continue to work with Kosovo as it
strengthens democratic institutions and promotes economic growth through a
stable and fair business environment.

The United States is looking forward to building a more productive relationship
with the Kosovan government in the coming year. As we work with Kosovo and
its neighbors to build a more prosperous and secure region, it is important for
Kosovo to further integrate with the Euro-Atlantic community. Kosovo’s
unwavering support for Ukraine in the face of Russian aggression is greatly
appreciated.

The anniversary of Kosovo's independence is a time to honor past achievements
as well as look toward a brighter future and deeper ties between our nations. |
send my best wishes to the people of Kosovo on this day of celebration.

Sincerely,

Donald J. Trump



